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Mikayla Woods

From: Roimata Minhinnick <roimataminhinnick@yahoo.co.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 11 November 2020 4:50 pm
To: NZSAKL Environmental Mailbox
Subject: Re: Ngāti Te Ata MACAA Notification

Tena Koe Edith 
 
Can you please provide a copy of the relevant reports. 
 
Nga mihi roi 
 
On Wednesday, 11 November 2020, 04:43:11 pm NZDT, NZSAKL Environmental Mailbox 
<nzsakl.environment@bluescopesteel.com> wrote:  
 
 

Tena koe, 

  

We understand that Ngāti Te Ata has made an application for customary marine title or protected customary right 
under the current Marine and Coastal Area Act. Please find attached a notification document in relation to New 
Zealand Steel resource consents to be lodged in relation to the Glenbrook Steel Mill.  

  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

  

Ngā mihi, 

  

  

  

 

Edit Simpson | Environmental Advisor 

New Zealand Steel 

P +64 9 375 8111 #7025 | M +64 21 199 4756 

E nzsakl.environment@bluescopesteel.com W NZSteel-Environment 

A Private Bag 92121 | Auckland 1142 | New Zealand 
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NOTICE - This message and any attached files may contain information that is confidential, legally privileged or proprietary. It is intended only for use by the 
intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, be advised that you 
have received this message in error. Any dissemination, copying, use or re-transmission of this message or attachment, or the disclosure of any information 
therein, is strictly forbidden. BlueScope Steel Limited does not represent or guarantee that this message or attachment is free of errors, virus or interference. 
 
If you have received this message in error please notify the sender immediately and delete the message. Any views expressed in this email are not 
necessarily the views of BlueScope Steel Limited  
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